A busy Shark week here at The Rock wraps up with a dissection of a Dogfish Shark.



Ben v W helped install the new Lathe with Mr. Cormier for the woodworking design space and as a result,
was the first to test.

McMaster University Event @ Rockridge
Rockridge hosted a North Shore event for McMaster last night. This was a great time to ask questions and learn
about this post secondary institution as all the faculties had representatives available to answer questions.



It's 1692 and the stage is set for students to plead their case in the Salem Witch Trials
as part of their Crucible Unit in AP Literature 12 with Ms. Millare.

Library LEGO Building Contest
Congratulations to Ethan M. and Jacob L., Grade 11, for their cherry blossom design!
Winners were chosen by a week-long student vote and received a $20 gift card. Thank you to all participants,
and stay tuned for more opportunities before the end of the school year!



Congratulations to Hadley S and William R on receiving the 2025 CPABC Education Foundation Aspiring
Accountant Award. This award recognizes their exemplary academic achievement in their accounting class,
overall academics and contributions to their school and local community.

Bodhi G, Sybil T, Tayven Z & Sophia M

The Greater Vancouver Food Bank (GVFB) would like to thank Rockridge Secondary School for volunteering. Our
achievements would not be possible without the dedication of remarkable volunteers like your team. Not only
did your group support us in building our market select orders, but you also put together approximately 5000

Ibs of food to be distributed to our agency partners this week!
On behalf of the GVFB, we thank you for your continued hard work and support.




Before Spring Break The Jazz Cafe filled Players Hall with music and works of art from our very talented
Rockridge student performers and artists. There were performances by Rockridge “A” & “B” Big Bands, student
combos, and special guests: The Erika Chow Group!

Thank you for the ongoing support from the Rockridge Community.



Athletic wear available for purchase is on display in the main entrance showcase.
See AD Stefanon to purchase and for any questions you may have.

Be sure to follow @rockridge.athletics for Instagram posts like this each day . . .












